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Keller,  wrote:

Yes I have sent those letters and faxed them too.  I have gotten veiled threats via email when quoted in paper as
supporting seals be moved.  That’s why I wanted to be anonymous.  Plus I don’t trust the seal activists and thought
maybe this was a dummy site.
 I support getting kids back in the water at the Children’s pool.  The seals can swim elsewhere.  The activists are
bullies.
 
 
 

From: harassed [mailto:harassed@san.rr.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 06, 2009 7:46 PM
To: Keller,
Subject: Re: big harassment
 
Keller,  wrote:

I wish to be anonymous.  I have reported to the police an incident of harassment by seal people. also a letter to 

the mayor, police chief, and council members, SD union and the La Jolla Light about my encounter with seal

people.  Also with Capt Zimmerman about harassment. I believe that the seal lovers are the problem, why don’t
they pick up the poop?

Well, ok, but anonymous people are not taken so seriously.   I will possibly use your text, but have to
omit your email address, of course.


